Page 1 of 1

ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.128972

FAQs:
Production Organisation, Brexit

Question:
As an EU/EASA POA holder, how do | mark a part/appliance produced in accordance
with UK CAA approved design data?

Answer:
EU/EASA POA should mark products, parts and appliances according to the design data.

As per 21.A.804, the “EPA” marking should be used for parts or appliances produced in
accordance with approved design data not belonging to the type-certificate holder of the related
product, except for ETSO articles.

Part/appliance manufactured by an EU/EASA POA holder in accordance with UK CAA design
data (approved either through an UK CAA-issued certificate or through an approval by an UK
CAA DOA) not belonging to the type-certificate holder of the related product, should be marked
with “UKPA” in a manner identified by the applicable design data and released with an EASA
Form 1.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/fag/128972
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